Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Chucation
CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION

20 November 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
NO: o

RESCHEDULING OF REGIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON CHILD AND
ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH (ARH)
LUZON CLUSTER

To:  Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendent
School Health Personnel Concerned
All Others Concerned

1. The Navigating Wellness: Clustered/Regional Symposium on Child and
Adolescent Reproductive Health (ARH)- originally scheduled on December 9 to 13,
2024 as outlined in RM No. 700, S. 2024 has been moved to January 20-24, 2025,

to be held within Clark, Pampanga.

2. All other provisions of RM No. 700, s. 2024 shall remain in order.

3. For information and guidance.

Digitally signed by ESTELA P.
LEON-CARINO EdD, CESO Ii
Date: 2024.11.21 07:47:18
+08'00"
ESTELA P. LEON-CARINO EdD, CESO III
Director IV/ Regional Director ﬁ/

Enclosure: As stated
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Cluster
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Republic ﬁl‘féfr'ub Philippines
Bepartment of Education
BUREAU OF LEARNER SUPPORT SERVICES

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

MEMORANDUM

FOR

THROUGH

FROM
Bureau of Learfer Support Services

SUBJECT REQUEST AUTHORITY TO CHANGE DATE RE: NAVIGATING
WELLNESS: CLUSTERED/REGIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON
ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH (LUZON CLUSTER)

DATE : November 12, 2024

This Office respectfully requests to change the date of the conduct of Navigating Wellness:
Clustered /Regional Symposium on Adolescent Reproductive Health (Luzon Cluster), back-
to-back orientation with the Peer Health Navigation, as follows:

REGION/ PARTICIPANTS DATE
VENTE FROM TO
I
11
I
IV-A Within Clark, December 9-13, January 20-24,
1V-B Pampanga 2024 2025
Vv
| CAR
NCR

The change is requested because all prospective venues are fully booked for the whole
month of December 2024.

Attached is the previously signed OUOPS memorandum and request for a date change for
ready reference.

Thank you for your consideration.
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